

BLOOMINGDALE BOARD ACTIONS

Prepared by:

Village Clerk's Office Irene M. Jones, Village Clerk

A Summary of Recent Actions Taken by the Bloomingdale Village Board of Trustees

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING

MONDAY - JULY 9, 2012

MAYOR IDEN SWORE IN ROBERT BRIDGEMAN AS A PROBATIONARY POLICE OFFICER. Officer Bridgeman is presently attending the Suburban Law Enforcement Academy.

MAYOR IDEN APPOINTED TERRY LINDERMAN TO THE PLAN COMMISSION AND **ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS** for a term to expire on May 1, 2015.

A RESOLUTION INITIATING A PUBLIC QUESTION FOR SUBMISSION TO THE ELECTORS OF THE VILLAGE OF BLOOMINGDALE AND CERTIFYING SAME TO THE DUPAGE COUNTY ELECTION COMMISSION was adopted.

WARRANT #1 FOR THE MONTH OF JULY, 2012 in the amount of \$939,342.31 was approved as presented.

NMC STRATFORD, LLC. presented their proposal for final site plan approval to allow a modification to the approved exterior façade of the Stratford Crossing Shopping Center to accommodate two new tenants located at 142 Gary Avenue. The Board authorized the preparation of an ordinance.

RELEASE OF INDIAN LAKES OPEN SPACE AREA REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL was discussed.

COUNTRY CLUB ESTATES DRAINAGE PROJECT was discussed.